
Reminders: 

Dear Parents, 
  I hope you had a wonderful time during the break.  If you 
haven’t had a chance to look at your child’s 1st quarter report card, 
you can access it on Infinite Campus.  If you would like a paper copy 
sent home, please email me and let me know.   
 Monster Mash is next Friday (10/25) and the 5th grade will 
be selling soda and water that night.  We would greatly appreciate any 
donations you can send in of soda cans (6, 12, 24..etc) and/or cases of 
water bottles. Thank you for your support! 

Math (next two weeks): 
5th Grade Math Classes— The students will be 
multiplying decimals and dividing whole numbers.  
 
Brown’s Math Class— The students will be 
learning about integers and the coordinate plane 
the next couple weeks. 

 10/15  Students Return; Healthy Heart Assembly 
 10/18  Spirit Assembly 
 10/25  Monster Mash 5:30-8:00 pm 
 10/28-11/08 Pennies for Patients 
 10/31  Happy Halloween! 
 11/11  Veteran’s Day; No School 
 11/15  Birthday Book Club 
 11/25-12/09 Snowflake Giving Tree  
 11/26  ASU vs. U of A Day; Turkey Bowl 
 11/27-11/29 Thanksgiving Holiday; No School 
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5th Grade 
Spelling  
Week of 
10/14 

 
 
 
 

No words 
this week. 

 
 

My email is: brown.melissa@cusd80.com 

5th Grade 
Spelling  
Week of 
10/21 

 
cellar  
flavor  
cougar  
chapter  
mayor  
anger  

senator  
passenger  

major  
popular  
tractor  
thunder  

pillar  
border  

calendar  
quarter  

lunar  
proper  

elevator  
bitter  

Writing: 
The students will be learning the parts of a business 

letter and then writing a letter to their selected state’s 
tourism department requesting information for a 4th 

quarter state research project. 

Classroom Donations: 
 

If you are able to donate any of the 
following items for the class, I would 

greatly appreciate it. 
 

 Soda/Water Bottles for Monster 
Mash 

 Bags of Jolly Ranchers or 
Starbursts 

 Individual Snack Bags (Cheeze-Its, 
Goldfish..etc) 

 
Thank you for your support!! 

Happy Birthday!!! 
 
10/21  Carson and Joshua 
10/30 Dave 
10/31 Ava W  
   

Reading: 
The next two weeks the students will be reading 

different styles of poetry.  After the poetry 
unit, we will be reading City of Ember for our 

literature study. 

Social Studies: 
The next few weeks the students will 

be focusing on the following 
questions: 

 How did the beliefs of the people 
affect the development of the 
constitution? 

 What are the documents and 
thinking that led to the 
constitution? 

 What is the structure of the US 
government? 
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